Report on Placement of Public Trash Receptacles in Venice
On Jan 14, 2013, the VNC passed a motion directing the Neighborhood Committee "to work with governmental entities and private entities to secure proper waste receptacles for Venice’s major streets." The full motion can be found at http://www.venicenc.org/wp-content/uploads/2012/12/130122BoardMinutes.pdf, Item 5B.
See: https://mapsengine.google.com/map/edit?mid=zj2YT7Z7PYUQ.khxztK6xLAnc, for the map created by the Neighborhood Committee suggesting locations for Trash receptacles on Venice Blvd, Abbot Kinney and at all bus stops in Venice. 

This map was discussed with CD-11. The City of Los Angeles Dept. of Sanitation's program that placed grey steel mesh and brown plastic trash receptacles in public areas in front of commercial properties has been cancelled. Trash cans are being removed from some locations. 

The cancellation of this program eliminated the possibility that trash receptacles could be provided at many of the suggested location on Abbot Kinney. And there is no equivalent program for residential areas – eliminating many of the locations on Venice Blvd. 

There IS a program for bus stops with green benches – these benches are provided by advertisers under contract to the city. If there is no trash receptacle next to a green bus bench one can be requested. Contact Cecilia Castillo (cecilia.castillo@lacity.org, 310-568-8772) in Councilman Bonin's office to make the request. The Neighborhood Committee will monitor their neighborhoods for receptacle needs.
